CITY OF WASHINGTON, ILLINOIS
City of City Council Agenda Communication

Washington

Meeting Date: August 279, 2021
Prepared By: Brian Rittenhouse — Utilities Superintendent
Agenda Item: CIPP Sewer Lining Project

Explanation: Council approved $300,000.00 for CIPP Lining this Fiscal Year. Council approved
Hoerr Construction as an approved contractor to do CIPP Lining. Staff has identified
sewers mains that need to be lined. Hoerr has provided an estimate of $156,711.00 for
the identified sewer mains. This is an estimate based on approximate Sewer main sizes,
footages, service connections, and end seals. Depending on final lengths, connections,
etc., the final price could be different than the estimate. We do not feel the final amount
will be far off the estimate.

Fiscal Impact: Estimate of $156,711.00 With the understanding the final price could be different.
Staff Budgeted $300,000 for CIPP Lining in Account 501-000-800-3000.

Recommendation/
Committee Discussion Summary: Staff recommends contracting Hoerr to complete the Project.
Not to exceed the budgeted Amount of $300,000.00.

Action Requested: Approval to Contract Hoerr to complete the CIPP Sewer Lining Project.



